
Dear Partners in Ministry, 

Your Prayers have been answered-  Thank you for praying with me about our 

recent trip to The United States.  We had reached the limits of action with our 

current support level.  Our prayers were that Our Lord would supply five 

additional supporting Churches.  Thanks to God, and your prayers, the Lord has 

given us the support increase equivalent to five Churches.   

Please pray about our next project-   Last year in our VBS there were 169 children 

and mothers attending.  Thanks to the vision of one of the team members from 

the visiting Church, “we” held a Mothers’ VBS simultaneously with the Child VBS.  

Our attendance goals are should least equal, and prayerfully exceed those 

numbers this year, ( week of August  5th – 9th).  It’s not about the 

numbers…although The Lord does consistently add to our Church attendance 

after VBS.  What we pray for is safe, orderly, and Spirit-filled sessions.  The team 

spends several months planning and praying.  We would like to see several 

salvation decisions plus an increase in church attendance.  

We have a need-  Our English Church has a need for another van.  We have 

literally worn out three vans since starting that work, as well as our personal 

vehicle, in which we typically transport about twelve to fifteen per service.  We 

will need about $ 4000 more to purchase our van.  If you are willing to help with 

this need, please mark funds sent to Macedonia as -David Harper/van fund. 

                                                 Thank you for your prayers and support, 

                                                 David Harper 

 


